
AC7. Council of the Future Update

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services providing an update on the Council of the Future project.

The Committee had requested, at its meeting on 21 August 2017 (ref AC8),
updates at each meeting on the project plan progress.

Council had, on 20 September 2017, agreed the Council of the Future
programme (ref FC38) and that update reports would be provided to the
Executive. The Council of the Future Board had agreed a risk register for the
programme. The risks would be monitored by the Board and the update
reports to the Executive would provide oversight of the management of the
risks.

Decision

The Committee noted the update on the Council of the Future change
programme, and in particular, the further development of the risk
register and Risk Strategy for governing purposes.


